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Act Il Community Newsletter

A Ministry for the 55+ Crowd
June, 2016

Act Il is a pathway for couples and singles to gather together in faith.
We hope you join us.

Act Il First Friday Breakfast
Fri. June 3rd, at 8:45am
Canopy Café

240 N. Pennsylvania Ave.
Winter Park

An Act Il tradition. Come and enjoy a great start to the day with the Act Il gang
at breakfast. Great food, fellowship and fun as we sit with a cool breeze on their
patio. No reservation necessary.

Thursday Night Dinner
Thurs. June 16th, 6:30pm

Panera on Park Ave.
329 Park Ave., Winter Park

Join us again for our Thurs. night dinners out
at Panera in Winter Park. Contact Kathy Marshall at
kathym@fumcwp.org if you plan to attend, so that
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we can save you a seat.

One of the goals of the Act Il ministry is to keep growing in knowledge, by
keeping up with current events. Rollins College is hosting a free forum through
the Center for Health Innovation on one of the most talked about issues in
today's world - the threat of the Zika virus.

Rollins College Health Forum
"The Zika Virus: What You Need to

o et Tom ROLLINS

(meet us in the lobby at 6:30pm) CENTER FOR
Bush Auditorium HEALTH INNOVATION

Forum will include three prominent infectious disease physicians. To learn
more, click on Rollins College Health Forum Parking available in the SunTrust
garage. Contact Gary Rideout at garyr@fumcwp.org for more information.

Festival of Wisdom and Grace
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“Come, you whe thirsty, come to the waters....
You will go outin Joy and be led forth in peace...”

— lzaiah 55: 1,12

A group from Act Il is planning a road trip up to Lake Junaluska,
North Carolina for this very special retreat. We hope to be joining
those of you who are already up there for the summer. To find out
more about this event or to register, click on Festival of Wisdom and
Grace.

Details:

We encourage you to make your own reservations or get help from Kathy

Marshall at kathym@fumcwp.org

Cost of conference: $90
(you can sign up for the conference and make your room
accommodations later. But don't wait too late, rooms are filling up.)

Room Accommodations: $264 per person double occupancy, $429 single
occupancy. Includes 3 nights lodging and 9 meals. At Lambuth Inn,
The Terrace hotel is full. These are basically hotel rooms.

Transportation: To be determined. Depending on how many are interested
in going, we can rent a bus, car pool, or make flight arrangements into
Asheville, NC.

For any questions, contact Gary Rideout at garyr@fumcwp.org or Kathy
Marshall at kathym@fumcwp.org (who are both already signed up to go, plus
about 4 others so far.)

Act Il Singles Book Study
Tues. June 28th, 7pm
in the Resource Center,
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